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GOVERNING BODY MEETING 6PM   REGULAR MEETING 7PM  POTLUCK MEAL 6:30PM BREAKFAST 9AM 

CARD NIGHT 7PM BIRTHDAY BASH 6PM  CORNHOLE TOSS 6PM KARAOKE 8PM 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
 
 
 

 
 

1 

   
 
LARRY T PHILLIPS 

2 

 
 
 

3 

 
 

4 

 

Rib Eyes @7 
 
 

5 
 

6   

 

7   

 
 
JACK VEAZEY 

8 

 
 
 

9 

 
 
 

10 
 
ANGELA 
TREVATHAN 

11   
 
 

12 

 

Membership 
Appreciation 

Dinner 
13  

Happy 

Mother's 

Day 

Breakfast @ 
9am-11am 

 
STEVE CHILCUTT 

14 
 
JAMES HART 
JEFFREY C MAHAN 

15 

 
 
 

16 

 
 
VETS POTLUCK 
 
CHRISTOPHER R 
TOWNSEND 

17 

 
 
 

18 
 

19 

 
JEFFREY T MORRIS 

20  
 
 

21   
 

22 
 

 

23 

 
 
LARRY MAHAN 
ALVIN SHANKLE 

24 
GAYLE GRIFFITH 
KIMBERLY 
JACKSON 

25 26 

 

Filet Mignon @ 6 
 
WILLIAM WRIGHT 

27  

 

28 

  
Memorial Day 

 
JIM HOUSTON 
MELISSA MCELROY 

29 

 
 
STEVE LOINES 
JERRY M WATKINS 

30   
JOSEPH A VARNEKE 
 

31   

From the Cooks: Andy, Spencer + Danny  

 On May 4th, we will be serving Rib Eye Steaks. We have been serving these steaks for 5 or 6 years now. This is a 
Friday night & we will eat at 7.  
 On May 12, we are going to have another Membership Appreciation meal. We will be smoking some Boston Butts & 
serving some really good BBQ. The meat & buns will be furnished, but there is a signup sheet at the lodge for side dishes. 
Please call to let us know if you will be coming & if you would like to bring a dish. We had a good crowd at the Fried Fish 
meal & expect a good crowd again. Please sign up early so we know how much BBQ will be needed. 
 On May 13, we are going to bring back our Mother’s Day Breakfast. Come out & bring mom for a good Sunday 
morning breakfast. We are asking everyone to call to RSVP so we have enough breakfast for everyone. Come out to enjoy the 
meal. We will be serving from 9-11am.  
 May 26th will be Filet Mignon. This is a Saturday night & we will eat at 6. This is the most tender steak that we serve 
at the lodge. Come out to enjoy a great meal. 
 Please remember to call in by the Wednesday before on both of the steak nights. We order the steaks on Thursday & 
don’t always have extras. If you want to be sure to get a steak, you need to get your order in early. 




